
 

TOWN OF NESHKORO 

OPEN BOOK 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY given the Pursuant to 

s. 70.45, Wis. Stats., the Town of Neshkoro 
assessment for the year 2020 assessment 

will be open for examination on Tuesday, May 4, 2021 
10:00 am until Noon. 

 
YOU MAY CONTACT THE ASSESSOR BY PHONE AT 920-749-1995 

BY EMAIL AT info.apraz@gmail.com  
OR BY MAIL AT 

 
ASSOCIATED APPRAISAL CONSULLTANTS, INC. 

PO BOX 440 
GREENVILLE, WI  54942 

 
 

FURTHER BE ADVISED THAT the  
Assessor for the Town of Neshkoro will 

Be held virtually (by phone and internet) rather than 
In person at the Town Hall.  This is due to the risks associated 

With the coronavirus, and in response to statewide public safety measures 
To mitigate the spread of COVI-19. 

 
 

Instructional material about the assessment,  
How to file an objection, and board of review 

Procedures under Wisconsin law 
Will be available a at that time. 

 
Cheryl Milbrandt, Town of Neshkoro Clerk 

 
 

 
 

mailto:info.apraz@gmail.com

